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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

September 7 – Welcome Back!  Students in Session 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

As I move to the end of my first year in this wonderful school, I have come to realize how lucky I 

am to have landed in such a caring, thoughtful, hardworking and child-focused community. As we 

celebrate the end of another fabulous Cloverdale school year, I want students to know that your 

families are very proud of you today. They have high hopes for you, and they believe in you. 

Keep making them proud by showing them what you can accomplish. Families, I want to thank 

you for raising such a great group of people. Staff, you as a collective have taught these students 

to be the best they can be. Everyone in Cloverdale Traditional School believes in doing what is 

best for students. Thank you all for always caring about Cloverdale children. I would also like to 

thank the wonderful group of PAC members who work tirelessly on behalf of Cloverdale students 

to help make this school a great place to be. 

And, finally to the grade 5s, I want you to know, if you continue to follow the path you have 

begun here at CTS, it will lead to continued success in your next school. Wherever the future 

leads you, we will all be watching and cheering you on. We are looking forward to updates from 

your lives and where your career choices take you. Do the right thing, even if no one is looking. 

Have a wonderful, fun-filled summer! 

 

School Staff Message 

From all of us at Cloverdale Traditional School we hope you and your families enjoy a sunny, 

relaxing, safe break.  Enjoy your time off.  See you in September! 
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